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L E G I S L A T I V E  S U M M A R Y  
 O-4-24 

Residency Requirement for Liquor Licenses 

 

 

 

 

 

This summary was prepared by the City of Annapolis Office of Law for use by 

members of the Annapolis City Council during consideration of the legislation. 

 

 

 

BILL SUMMARY 

 O-4-24 eliminates the requirement that anyone applying for a City of Annapolis 

liquor license must be a resident, taxpayer and a registered vote of the City or 

Anne Arundel County.  

 

 

BACKGROUND  

 The change is prompted by a change in state law and an interpretation of the Maryland 
Attorney General from 2019.  
 


